
 

 

 

 

 

19th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PACKED LUNCH CHILDREN 

Would you like your packed lunch child to share in the St Mary’s CE Primary School 

Christmas Dinner on Thursday 14th December?  

If so, please reply to this email or email swalker@stmarysn8.co.uk (Rectory Gardens) or 

nhenry@stmarysn8.co.uk (Church Lane) to confirm. 

Children in Nursery (who stay for lunch) will need to bring in a payment of £2.70. 

No payment for Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 children but please let us know.  

There is also no payment for Nursery children who are entitled to Free School Meals, we just need 

to know. 

The menu is:- 

❖ Roast turkey and stuffing with all the trimmings 
 

❖ Roasted vegetable Wellington with tangy tomato sauce 
 

❖ Christmas yule cake and vanilla cream 
 

❖ Fresh fruit salad 
 

Thank you and best wishes, 

 

The Admin Team 
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